
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

7th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Wishing you all a very happy New Year.  I hope that you had a wonderful Christmas with 
your child/ren and family.  
 
I would like to update you on the current situation with the Year 2 class teacher on a 
Thursday and Friday.  With Mr Nicholls departure to Nanpean School and the new 
teacher not being able to start with us immediately, we have looked to ensure continuity 
within the classroom for the children.  As such, I am delighted to say that Mrs Sandra 
Gynn will be the class teacher for the next few weeks on a Thursday and Friday.  She 
currently works in another local Aspire School on a Monday to Wednesday.   
 
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Gynn to Bugle School this Thursday 10th January.  I 
will provide further updates as to when the new teacher will be starting as soon as 
possible.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Wherry 
Headteacher 


